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Lou Mansolillo

From: Volunteer Services for Animals <vsaheadquarters@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 8:36 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: H7649 - Unlawful Confinement of Animals  AGAINST

 
 
 
Dear Chairman Solomon and Honorable Members of the House Corporations Committee: 
 
Volunteer Services for Animals (VSA) writes in opposition to H7649 and asks that you 
not support the request for the extension of time in H7649. 
We have left you information regarding the inhumane treatment of hens and chickens. 
 
Very respectfully yours, 
Joanne Rongo 
Chair of the Board of Directors 
 
 
Volunteer Services for Animals  (VSA)   
PO Box 6263 
Providence, RI 02940-6263 

 
Factory farmed animals are among the most abused animals on Earth.  

 


